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Jan 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Possible Industrial Action – Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 
You may be aware that the National Education Union (NEU) have called 
for industrial action starting on 1st February, in protest to cuts to school 
budgets, pay and workload concerns. 
 
A number of our employees are members of the NEU and as such may 
take industrial action. This decision would not be taken lightly. The 
governing body will therefore undertake a risk assessment for the school 
to safeguard children’s safety.  I will let parents know as soon as I can 
which classes will be affected. 
 
If you have any queries or require further information please do not 
hesitate to contact the school. 
   
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Ian Southern 
Headteacher 
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